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November 28, 1980

Madeleine Giguere
Department of Sociology
University of Southern Maine

Dear Madeleine,

I enclose a check to cover your time and travel expenses as
moderator of the Public Issues Forum Session on Sociology -
Suburbia. I thought you did a superb job and the content of
the session was interesting and creative. We were all extreme~-
ly pleased with the attendance and response at all the sessions.

As we approach the final weeks of the exhibit "The Kennebunks,
A Watering Place," we realize more than ever the scope of
community impact and response. It has been a thoroughly

. satisfying project at every stage. We feel there is a strong
community mandate to explore other areas of local social history.

Thank you very much, Madeleine, for your role and contribution
to the success of the project. I enjoyed meeting you and hope
our paths will cross again. I suspect you may be called on to
participate in the final evaluation.

Our plan is to dismantle the exhibit in January, but not until
we have held a "Closing Gala," possibly on the 10th of January.
Perhaps you might be able to join us at that time for the final
swansong.

With best wishes for the holiday season.
Sincerely,

Ty

Séndfa S. Armentrout
Director
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